
 

 

 

Abbey Bishop 

Representing: Crazy Thai 

1100 W. Cary Street 

Richmond Virginia 23220 

 

Dear Ms. Bishop 

Thank you for meeting with our neighborhood association along with the owners of Crazy Thai. 

Having heard your presentation and understanding the restaurant’s location and hours, it is our pleasure to 
support you as you move through the process with the City, 

We would like to also add our support for the patio to be used consistent with the hours of operation which we 
understand to be: Sunday to Thursday 11am to 9:30 PM and Friday, Saturday 11 am to 10:30 PM. 

Should you wish an extension of patio hours, our Board feels the style of dining and offerings of the restaurant; 
longer patio hours would not be a detriment to neighbors but would in fact add value to the neighborhood’s 
goals of vibrancy and development.  

 

We look forward to you joining our organization and continuing participation in the growth of our mixed-use 
diverse neighborhood. 

Our Board has voted and is pleased to support your Special Use Permit. 

Please use this letter in your application packet and as needed as you move through process with City Council. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Kevin Daley, President Uptown Association 

 

 

 

 
P.O Box 5303, Richmond, VA. 23220 uptownrva.org on Facebook @ Uptown-Richmond 

 

 


